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Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 29 November 2021, 01:44 PM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Laura

Last Name * Myers

Organization

Email *

Phone *

City/Town * High River AB

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * Lobbying should not be allowed if a particular group
donates to or supports a particular party or their policies
to the economic advantage of that particular group. In
other words, big business should not buy government
support. It's appalling that the government listens to
business, but does not listen to individual citizens because
we don't have a big money behind our demands. 
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